
2594  Concordance Study

2594 Heb 11:27 endured

 

~~~~~~

 2594.  Strong's Dictionary Study

2594. kartereo {kar-ter-eh'-o}; from a derivative of 2904
(transp.); to be strong, i.e. (figuratively) steadfast (patient):
 --endure.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 2594 -- endure.

2593   Interlinear Index Study

2593  ACT 014 017 Nevertheless <2544 -kaitoige -> he left <0863 -
aphiemi -> not himself <1438 -heautou -> without <0267 -
amarturos -> witness <0267 -amarturos -> ,  in that he did <0015
-agathopoieo -> good <0015 -agathopoieo -> ,  and gave <1325 -
didomi -> us rain <5205 -huetos -> from heaven <3771 -ouranothen
-> ,  and fruitful <{2593} -karpophoros -> seasons <2540 -kairos
-> ,  filling <1705 -empiplemi -> our hearts <2588 -kardia ->
with food <5160 -trophe -> and gladness <2167 -euphrosune -> .

 

~~~~~~

  kartereo 2594 -- endure.

* endured , 2594 , 3114 , 5278 , 5297 ,

 

~~~~~~

   attend 4342 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  attend 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- {attend} (give self) continually (upon), continue
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(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  continually 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from
4314 and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to
persevere, be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend
assiduously all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere
closely to (as a servitor): -- attend (give self) continually
(upon), continue (in, instant in, with), wait on ({continually}).
[ql

  continually 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from
4314 and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to
persevere, be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend
assiduously all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere
closely to (as a servitor): -- attend (give self) {continually}
(upon), continue (in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).
[ql

  continue 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314
and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere,
be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously
all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), {continue}
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  endure 2594 # kartereo {kar-ter-eh'-o}; from a derivative of
2904 (transp.); to be strong, i.e. (figuratively) steadfast
(patient): -- {endure}.[ql

  give 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend ({give} self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  in 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant {in}, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  in 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
({in}, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  instant 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314
and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere,
be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously
all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, {instant} in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  on 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait {on} (continually).[ql

  self 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
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constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give {self}) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  upon 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually ({upon}), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  wait 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), {wait} on (continually).[ql

  with 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, {with}), wait on (continually).[ql

 

~~~~~~

 2594.Cross Reference Study

2594.

2594 kartereo  * endured , {2594 kartereo } , 3114 makrothumeo  ,
 5278 hupomeno  , 5297 hupophero  ,

 

~~~~~~

 2594 - kartereo -  Heb 11:27 endured
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(transp.); to be strong, i.e. (figuratively) steadfast (patient):
 --endure.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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~~~~~~

 2594.  Strong's Dictionary Study

2594. kartereo {kar-ter-eh'-o}; from a derivative of 2904
(transp.); to be strong, i.e. (figuratively) steadfast (patient):
 --endure.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 2594 -- endure.

2593   Interlinear Index Study

2593  ACT 014 017 Nevertheless <2544 -kaitoige -> he left <0863 -
aphiemi -> not himself <1438 -heautou -> without <0267 -
amarturos -> witness <0267 -amarturos -> ,  in that he did <0015
-agathopoieo -> good <0015 -agathopoieo -> ,  and gave <1325 -
didomi -> us rain <5205 -huetos -> from heaven <3771 -ouranothen
-> ,  and fruitful <{2593} -karpophoros -> seasons <2540 -kairos
-> ,  filling <1705 -empiplemi -> our hearts <2588 -kardia ->
with food <5160 -trophe -> and gladness <2167 -euphrosune -> .

 

~~~~~~

  kartereo 2594 -- endure.

* endured , 2594 , 3114 , 5278 , 5297 ,

 

~~~~~~

   attend 4342 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  attend 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- {attend} (give self) continually (upon), continue
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(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  continually 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from
4314 and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to
persevere, be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend
assiduously all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere
closely to (as a servitor): -- attend (give self) continually
(upon), continue (in, instant in, with), wait on ({continually}).
[ql

  continually 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from
4314 and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to
persevere, be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend
assiduously all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere
closely to (as a servitor): -- attend (give self) {continually}
(upon), continue (in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).
[ql

  continue 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314
and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere,
be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously
all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), {continue}
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  endure 2594 # kartereo {kar-ter-eh'-o}; from a derivative of
2904 (transp.); to be strong, i.e. (figuratively) steadfast
(patient): -- {endure}.[ql

  give 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend ({give} self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  in 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant {in}, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  in 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
({in}, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  instant 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314
and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere,
be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously
all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, {instant} in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  on 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait {on} (continually).[ql

  self 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
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constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give {self}) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  upon 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually ({upon}), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  wait 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), {wait} on (continually).[ql

  with 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, {with}), wait on (continually).[ql

 

~~~~~~

 2594.Cross Reference Study

2594.

2594 kartereo  * endured , {2594 kartereo } , 3114 makrothumeo  ,
 5278 hupomeno  , 5297 hupophero  ,

 

~~~~~~

 2594 - kartereo -  Heb 11:27 endured
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amarturos -> witness <0267 -amarturos -> ,  in that he did <0015
-agathopoieo -> good <0015 -agathopoieo -> ,  and gave <1325 -
didomi -> us rain <5205 -huetos -> from heaven <3771 -ouranothen
-> ,  and fruitful <{2593} -karpophoros -> seasons <2540 -kairos
-> ,  filling <1705 -empiplemi -> our hearts <2588 -kardia ->
with food <5160 -trophe -> and gladness <2167 -euphrosune -> .

 

~~~~~~
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* endured , 2594 , 3114 , 5278 , 5297 ,

 

~~~~~~
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  attend 4342 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  attend 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- {attend} (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  continually 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from
4314 and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to
persevere, be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend
assiduously all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere
closely to (as a servitor): -- attend (give self) continually
(upon), continue (in, instant in, with), wait on ({continually}).
[ql

  continually 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from
4314 and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to
persevere, be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend
assiduously all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere
closely to (as a servitor): -- attend (give self) {continually}
(upon), continue (in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).
[ql

  continue 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314
and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere,
be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously
all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), {continue}
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  endure 2594 # kartereo {kar-ter-eh'-o}; from a derivative of
2904 (transp.); to be strong, i.e. (figuratively) steadfast
(patient): -- {endure}.[ql

  give 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend ({give} self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  in 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant {in}, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  in 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
({in}, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  instant 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314
and 2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere,
be constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously
all the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, {instant} in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  on 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait {on} (continually).[ql

  self 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give {self}) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  upon 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually ({upon}), continue
(in, instant in, with), wait on (continually).[ql

  wait 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, with), {wait} on (continually).[ql

  with 4342 # proskartereo {pros-kar-ter-eh'-o}; from 4314 and
2594; to be earnest towards, i.e. (to a thing) to persevere, be
constantly diligent, or (in a place) to attend assiduously all
the exercises, or (to a person) to adhere closely to (as a
servitor): -- attend (give self) continually (upon), continue
(in, instant in, {with}), wait on (continually).[ql

 

~~~~~~
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